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Would you be interested in… 
dropping off your kids at the Fairbrae clubhouse for movies, arts & craftand 
games between Dec. 18th and Dec. 23rd between 8am and 3pm?  
Expert gift-wrapping will also be available. We are trying find out if there is 
a need/desire to have this available for the members. You can either email 
Claire DaRos at: 

clairewdaros@gmail.com 
 

Or contact Steve in the office for more information.  

There will be a small fee for gift wrapping and for childcare. Let us know as 
soon as you can so we can plan accordingly. No commitments necessary, we 
would just like to get an idea if there is a desire for this. 

   

       Adult Holiday Party Dec. 13th  
6:30 to 11:30pm  
Casino Night!!! 

Bring your good luck charms for:  
 

Poker, Blackjack, Roulette, Craps  

There will be Dancing, Raffle Prizes,  

Cocktails, Hors D’oeuvres and Dessert  

And this year a Photo Booth!!! 
(Members $35.00 Non-Members $50.00)  

 

Hurry...RSVP By December 9th  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
  



Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                              President 
Felicia Fry                                    Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong        At Large 
Annette Hahn Windgassen      At Large 
Michael Cartsonis                        At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on Dec. 8th  in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...10am-12noon & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again 

 be utilizing the far four lanes   

Hours of use will be:  

M-F 3:45-7:00pm  

M-Thurs. 7:00 to 7:30pm (only the far two lanes) 
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members use during 

this time.  Any questions or concerns please contact Steve in the office. 

From the Fairbrae Board… 
 

The Board will be reviewing and approving the 2015 budget at the December 

meeting. Topics such as recent minimum wage increases, deferred maintenance 

and increasing operational costs will be considered.  If anyone wishes to hear 

more details, they can come to the meeting on Monday, Dec. 8th, where this will 

be discussed and a final 2015 budget voted on.  

                Private Swim lessons are still available: 
 

Member private lessons are available for children and adults. Contact the office for 

more information and a list of available instructors.  Lessons are available throughout 

the day with some restrictions during swim team practice (4:00pm to 7:30pm) and 

weekend times. 

Kid movie night will continue in January…. 
Check out the January newsletter for date 


